




Sherri Hanson: 
My husband and I moved to Arborfield in 1986, where we raised our three children and 

became active community members. I am a grandmother of three. My grandchildren have 
moved to the area and will attend school in subdivision 2. I envision them receiving a quality 
education and becoming contributing members of their respective communities as my children 
have. I enjoy gardening, travelling, watching sporting events and spending time with my family. I 
recently retired from a 35-year career as a continuing care assistant with our local long-term 
care facility. During my time in healthcare, I was part of various Saskatchewan Government and 
General Employees Union committees. Through my experiences, I recognize the vital role our 
health care and education systems play in our province as it directly affects our future 
generations. 
 

 

 




